

25 JUL 2014

No.1 The Terrace PO Box 5013 Wellington 6145 New Zealand T+64 4 496 2000

Gold fyi-request-1776-ff4d6741@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Gold

Thank you for your email of 2 July 2014.

You requested information about the whether the Pharmacy Council is a "New Zealand Public Authority" for the purposes of making an OIA request.

We have discussed your query with the office of the Ombudsman, as that office is responsible for the administration of the Official Information Act 1982. That office advised that it would be happy to respond to your query. Therefore, I have forwarded your email the office of the Ombudsman for consideration.

Yours sincerely

Liz McMillan Manager

Government Relations

Corporate Services

oc Office of the Ombudsman PO Box 10152

The Terrace

Wellington 6143

Encl Email from Gold